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14 March 2022 
 

Dear Director Bernardino,  
  

Subject: UNDP Mission in Palawan 
 

The United Nations Development Programme (UNDP) will conduct a site visit in Palawan from 
21 – 24 March 2022 for the following purposes: a) Site inspections of typhoon affected areas (i.e. 
Puerto Princesa, Roxas and San Vicente), b) MOU Signing for the SF4RE Aborlan DC Smart Grid and 
SP Irrigation Project, c) LREP Planning with the Provincial Government of Palawan, and d) Interaction 
with partner peoples’ organizations (POs) under SGP and SMARTSeas Projects. 

 
In line with this, we would appreciate if a representative from your relevant division could join 

us during the interaction with our partner POs under SGP and SMARTSeas Projects. The itinerary is 
attached for your guidance. 

 
For any inquiries, you may contact Alyssa Carreon, Project Management Associate through 

email (alyssa.carreon@undp.org).  
 

Thank you and we look forward to your positive response. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
Selva Ramachandran 

Resident Representative 
 
 
 
Ms. Natividad Y. Bernardino 
Director, Biodiversity Management Bureau 
Department of Environment and Natural Resources 
Ninoy Aquino Parks and Wildlife Center 
Visayas Avenue, Diliman 
Quezon City 
 
cc: Mr. Felizardo B. Cayatoc, DENR PENRO Palawan 
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